


AWC has been working on a significant upgrade
to the website to improve the site’s consistency,
supportability, mobile friendliness, performance,
ease of use, and ease of new development. The
proposed upgrade will be hosted at
https://beta.aviationweather.gov through October
31, 2022. This will allow enough time for users to
explore the capabilities of the upgraded site,
acclimate to the changes, and identify any critical
issues for AWC web developers to resolve before
the upgraded site replaces the existing site at
www.aviationweather.gov.

Directions: The workshop will be presented via
GoToWebinar and will require registration. Please register at
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/608557848196983
6560. In most cases a simple download of the GoToWebinar
applet is required. Pop-up blocker will need to be disabled to
download the applet. If you need additional resources for
utilizing GoToWebinar, please visit the GoToWebinar Website
(www.gotomeeting.com/webinar). The webinar will last
approximately 45 minutes.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



